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Re: Applications under Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations
2007

Dear Mr O'Leary

I refer to your letter of i h November 2008, received by the Agency on 10th November
2008 in relation to your request for a reduction/refund of the fees paid in respect of
applications to the Agency for waste water discharge licences.

I am to advise that the Agency will only consider your request for a reduction in the
fees payable once a decision has been made by the Agency in respect of the
applications.

Yours sincerely

h~'Ana Bolger
Programme Officer
Licensing Unit
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

i The Environmental Protection
: Agency
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